
 
 
 
 
 
25 May 2007 
 
 
 
Leonard St-Aubin 
Director General –  
Telecommunications Policy Branch 
Industry Canada 
1612A, 300 Slater Street 
Ottawa, Ontario  
K1A 0C8 

Barry Chapman 
Vice-President – 
Regulatory Affairs 

Bell Canada 
110 O'Connor St., Floor 6 
Ottawa, Ontario   K1P 1H1 
Tel:   (613) 785-6341 
Fax:  (613) 560-0472 
E-Mail:  bell.regulatory@bell.ca 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Aubin: 
 
Subject: Comments - Consultation on a Framework to Auction Spectrum in 

the 2 GHz Range including Advanced Wireless Services, as 
published in the Canada Gazette, Part 1, February 24, 2007, 
Notice No. DGTP-00-07 

 
Bell Canada is pleased to submit the attached comments in response to the 
above captioned consultation. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this submission, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
DW/lp 
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